
 

 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
February 17, 2010 

 
 
Providers requesting concurrent OMS authorizations for consumers initially authorized for 
services by MAPS-MD may be receiving authorizations for 150 visits within a three month, 
rather than a six month, time span.   
 
The problem has been identified and will be corrected in the March 26th ProviderConnect 
release. 
 
In the interim, OMS authorizations created with a 3 month time span will be systemically 
corrected.   No action is required on the part of the providers.  
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